The Lewis College - Sorsogon City

TLC IT Students Attends YouConverge 08

The Lewis College was invited by the University of the Philippines Information Technology Training Center (UP ITTC)
and UP System I.T. Foundation (UP SITF) to participate in the Youth Convention on Emerging Technologies
(YouConverge 2008) last February 2008. The aim of the YouConverge 2008 is to bring together school administrators,
teachers, students and IT enthusiasts in one venue to discuss current trends and learning opportunities in ICT and other
emerging technologies.

Mr. Michael Angelo D. Brogada, Dean-College of Computer Studies together with 15 BSIT-3 students namely: Kirk
Martin Gonzalgo, Ralph Oliver Nicolas, Leo Escarcha, Melvin Jae Leyva, Freddie Llaneta, Noel Dreu, Jose Jeresano,
Raymond Amor, Jonathan Abaya, Florida Diesta, Kimberly Valente, Aiza Ayo, Dina Gamba, Marichu Domanico and
Agnes Lotino attended the convention that was held last February 12-13 2008 at the UP Theatre in the UP Diliman,
Quezon City. Various topics about IT updates and innovations were discussed during the event such as Medical
Informatics, Web Science, Buss. Intelligence, Embedded Systems, Digital Imaging, Data Mining, Medical Robotics and
Laser Technology.

The participating students enjoyed and gained much knowledge especially in the latest trends and developments in
Information and Communication Technology (ICT) that helps the students become globally competitive and sensitive to
the needs of the ICT industry, which is one of the aspirations of TLC community. tlc-madb
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